
 
 

 

 

The Stakeholder Open Day for the Pure Source Mine project took place on the 24
th
 October 

2018. We would like to thank Interested and Affected Parties (I&APs) for attending this event. 

Following further requests, an additional public consultation event will be undertaken.  

 

Details of the additional consultation event are provided below. 

Date Time Venue 

10
th
 November 2018 

(Saturday) 

10H00 to 12H00 Laerskool Vaalrivier Hall 

85 Nanescol 

Lochvaal 

Vanderbijlpark 

1911 

GPS Co-ordinates: Latitude: -26.719424   

                                 Longitude: 27.752087     

 
 

A panel consisting of (i) the Environmental Assessment Practitioner, (ii) various specialists and 

(iii) representatives of the Applicant will address key comments received from the public to date. 

Thereafter, attendees will be provided with an opportunity to raise additional questions to the 

panel. 

 

Oral comments of I&APs to be received during the upcoming consultation event on the 10
th
 

November 2018 and all written comments submitted by I&APs prior to the finalisation of the 

Final Scoping Report, will be incorporated in the Issues and Response Report (as an appendix 

to the Final Scoping Report), which will be submitted to the Department of Mineral Resources.  

 

Should you have any queries, comments, or concerns with regards to this application, they can 

be directed to Shango Solutions: 

 Tel: 011 678 6504  

 Fax: 011 678 9731      

 E-mail: zizo@shango.co.za 

 Project name:  Pure Source Mine 

 Contact person: Ms Zizo Siwendu  

 Postal address: P.O. Box 2591, Cresta, 2118, South Africa  

 




































































































































































































































































































